BOARD REPORT
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March 2025

I am working on getting pricing and quotes for new Chromebooks for the High School and Junior High.
Our current Chromebooks are three years old and out of warranty.

| am working on E-Rate this month to purchase some Wi-Fi switches to match our wireless access points.
This will help more with wireless infrastructure. It also pays us back 80 percent of our internet cost.

Two new cameras have been installed in the Special Education hallway and near the vocational stairs.

We are doing some testing for cyber security and phishing. The testing includes some best practice
assessments.

There is a lot of testing going on this month that involves the use of Chromebooks and Wi-Fi.
We will be upgrading all computer to Windows 11.

I am working on a new sign in program for parents and visitors.

A resin printer was donated to us so we will be learning how to use it.

The morning announcements are going well at the high school and junior high. | hope to add this to
Bluffview in the future.

| have been going through all the classrooms to make sure everything is working properly and making
updates where | am able.

Day to day problems are being handled as needed.

| welcome any questions or comments from you. | can be reached at school at x2142, on the cell at 618-
301-0487, or by email at laldridge@dupo196.org



